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From: I

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Bill 2015

Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 1:05:18 PM

Dear Committee members,

Please retain the requirement for voter ID in elections.

This simple process is the only real safeguard that we have for maintaining the integrity of elections.
The process is already open to repeat voting, which is impossible to prevent, but voter ID
requirement at least ensures that the person voting is entitled to vote, and is the actual person
listed on the register.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C.V. Phillips

Southern River W.A. 6100
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